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“Inside Wayside” is published monthly by Wayside Presbyterian Church, 1208 Asbury Road, Erie, Pennsylvania 16505. 

It is sent free to members.  There is also a color email version available.  For your copy, please contact wpc@wayside-erie.org 



 

→ 

 

→ 

 

→ 

 

mailto:rg_ld_may@verizon.net




• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 





  



 

Presbyterian Women to sponsor Bread for the World Offering of Letters April 24th 

 

Bread for the World is a collective Christian voice urging our nation’s decision makers to end hunger 

at home and abroad. By changing policies, programs, and conditions that allow hunger and poverty 

to persist, we provide help and opportunity far beyond the communities in which we live. This year 

our letters will focus on the theme: 

Protect and Feed Our Nation’s Children 

More than 12 million children in the U.S. are not getting enough to eat. We will urge our mem-
bers of Congress to enact policies that strengthen and protect child nutrition pro-
grams and refundable tax credits. 

Supported with prayer, these letters are a bold witness to God’s justice and mercy. 

Year after year, they impact the decisions made in Congress. Please consider writing 

letters this year to help end hunger! See you in the Church Lobby on April 24th.  
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